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        Principal Hannah Fahey 

Dear Parent/Carer,         21 July 2021  

 

Exam Results Days 201 

 

In line with new government guidance and the relaxing of Covid restrictions nationally, we are pleased to be able 

to hold Year 11 and Year 13 Results Days onsite at St Marks this year. As previously shared, results will be released 

on the following dates this year.  

 

• Results Day for Year 13:  

o A-Level and Other Level 3 BTEC Results – Tuesday 10th August 2021 

 

• Results Day for Year 11: 

o GCSE and Other Level 2 BTEC Results – Thursday 12th August 2021 

 

Students will be able to come into the academy between 10:00am and 12:00pm on these days to collect their 

examination results. If students are not able to collect results during this time then their results will be posted home 

that day. Please do ensure that we have the most up to date address details for you if you are unable to collect 

your results in person.  

 

Year 13 Results: 

Alongside collecting your results on Tuesday 10th August, staff will be available to support you with UCAS Clearing 

and Apprenticeship Applications to ensure that you have clear destinations in place for September 2021. 

 

Year 11 Results: 

Alongside collecting your results on Thursday 12th August, the following will also be in place: 

 

• St Marks Sixth Form Enrolment: If you are joining Year 12 at St Marks you will need to enrol in person on results 

day. This will help us ensure that you are on the right courses and have the support you need to ensure an 

excellent start in September. If you are not able to attend in person to enrol you must contact Miss Bhadare 

before results day sbhadare@stmarks.anthemtrust.uk  

 

• College Application Support: We will have staff on site from South Thames and Croydon Colleges to support 

you with applications if you are yet to make an application to college and this might be a more suitable 

Post-16 pathway for you. 

 

• MyFutures Support: If you are struggling with what choices to make about your future next year, MyFutures 

will be available to help you consider your options following the issuing of your results. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on the 10th and 12th of August to celebrate your achievements. 

 

With Love, Hope and Trust 

 

 

Jennie Khan – Vice Principal: Curriculum Intent.  Simran Bhadare - Director of Science and Sixth Form 

jkhan@stmarks.anthemtrust.uk    sbhadare@stmarks.anthemtrust.uk 
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